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THINK SNOW 

 

 2015 Fall Newsletter 

 
Effective with the 2015-2016  season Kingston & Pembroke (K&P) 

Snow Trails Association has ceased business operations. All activities 

including, OFSC trail permits, maintenance of trails, landowner liaison, 

volunteer and member relationships will be managed by Snow Road 

Snowmobile Club.  This change does not effect Landowner or Volunteer 

Insurance or any other aspects of our services. 

Please continue to support our club – Only the name is changed. The great 

trails network formerly managed under “K&P” remains unchanged.   

For further information please call Ruth: 613-278-0477 
 

Once again this year the special early bird price for the 2016 Seasonal Trail 
Permit. Purchased ON LINE ONLY for $180.00 plus $7.50 processing fee per 
permit. This is a limited time offer - you must purchase between Oct.1 and 

November 1st. 
Go to www.ofsc.on.ca  or https://permits.ofsc.on.ca to purchase. 

Be sure to have your sled registration details ready. 
  

Please select  -  “Snow Road Snowmobile Club” as your club of choice. 
  

After Nov. 1st  the price  increases to $210 until December 1st and then goes up to $260 
after Dec.1st.  ( application form available on web site) 

Other Permits: 
Replacement Permit        $10.00 
Visitor Permits can be purchased ONLINE ONLY for local printing. 
Classic Permit(1999 or older sleds)(if purchased by Dec.1)  $140.00   
Classic Permit purchased after Dec. 1st      $170.00   
Classic Permits  are available online and at some of our Distributors see below with 
asterisk * or call Ruth Wark 613-278-0477 or Alice Gilchrist 613-278-1020 
Once again this year there will be a “Free Family Day Week-end Try Our Trails” you must 
register on line to get your free permit. 
 

If you missed the Nov.1st Deadline.  Don’t Forget to Buy your Trail Permit by Dec. 1st  
and you can still save $50.00.              Makes a Great Christmas Gift 

 

Seasonal Trail Permits will be available at the following locations after the 

November 1st early permit on line only sales close, or may be purchased by mail 
using the application form included in the newsletter or on our home page 
www.kptrails.com we will be still using this web address or online at www.ofsc.on.ca.    
 

http://www.ofsc.on.ca/
https://permits.ofsc.on.ca/
http://www.ofsc.on.ca/
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Don't forget to sign your application form to receive benefits and membership. 
Carry your permit proof of purchase (green copy) with you. 
 
Make cheques payable to “Snow Road Snowmobile Club .” If using the mail in form 
sign at applicant’s signature in the section on the right hand side of the page.  Your 
signature is needed to include you on our membership list to receive club updates. 
 
1. Black’s Corner’s Motor Sports – Carleton Place – 613-253-2115 * 
2. Perth Powersports  – Perth – 613-267-3499  * 
3. Carleton Place Marina - Black's Corners – 613-257-1772  * 
4. Canadian Tire – Perth – 613-267-3412 
5. Clayton General Store – Clayton -  613-256-1947 * 
6. L.D. Power Sports – Godfrey – 613-374-5604  * 
7. Lanark Farm Supply – Lanark - 613-259-2949  * 
8. Godfrey General Store & Gas – Godfrey- 613-374-5318 * 
9. Murphys' Barber Shop – Westport – 613-273-2145 
10. Gibson's Garage – Sharbot Lake – 613-279-2727 * 

11. Arnott Sand & Gravel – Perth – 613-267- 
12. M.& R. Wark – 613-278-0477 
13. The Hill General Store – McDonalds Corners – 613-278-2020 
14. Snow Road Snowmobile Club – 613-278-2022 (during breakfast or club events) 
15. B & T Hopetown General Store – Hopetown – 613-259-2823 * 
 
Mailing Address: 
Snow Road Snowmobile Club 
1106 Gemmill Rd.  Box 1002,  Snow Road Stn. ON K0H 2R0   
Check out our website www.kptrails.com and our Facebook pages under Snow 
Road Snowmobile Club & K&P Snow Trails Association both will continue to 
be updated this season. 

 
Our Landowners are Very Important to us, without our Landowners we would not 
have a trail system.  Landowners grant permission for snowmobilers for the use of 
their lands for building our trails for the season. Please respect private property and 
stay on marked groomed trails to avoid damaging these lands and don't forget to 
thank your Landowners. These are not public trails for use of other users in the off 
season, unlawful access  by ATV's or other off-road vehicle operators results in 
closure of trails. 

 

We are a volunteer organization and appreciate your help and input to ensure the 
sustainability of this great winter sport. If you have a few hours to spare and would 
like to get involved come out to one of our meetings or contact anyone of the 
executive.  See our web page for more information www.kptrails.com 

    
Our trails are open as soon as we have permission from our various landowners and 
there is enough snow cover to safely groom the trails. 
 
Water crossings will be staked and opened when there is sufficient ice for safe 
crossings.    Please check trail conditions and observe the signage. 

http://www.kptrails.com/
http://www.kptrails.com/
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Signage is a key component of the OFSC risk management system, many of the 
legal claims against the OFSC indicate missing or inappropriate trail signage, please 
report missing signs to club contacts. We are making a major effort to improve our 
trail signage and if anyone can help we would greatly appreciate their efforts 
. 
SRSC General meetings are held at Snow Road Snowmobile Clubhouse, 1106 
Gemmill Road, Snow Road, Ontario. Usually the third Friday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. Everyone is Welcome.  See schedule of events or website to confirm dates. 
 
Your 2015/2016 season Executive, Trails & Equipment Representatives & Events 
Group:  Please contact one of the following if you would like to volunteer. 
 
President: Ruth Wark - rmwark@storm.ca 613-278-0477 

Vice President: Philip Wark – morganwark@gmail.com 

Secretary: Lyle Conroy- junelyle@ripnet.com 613-267-2283   
Treasurer: Clubhouse – Susan St.Pierre – stpierre-sue@outlook.com 

Treasurer: Trails – Karey Crain - gkcrain@gmail.ca 

Equipment & Trails Coordinator: Morley Wark – 613-278-0477 

Trails:      Equipment Maintenance & Repairs: 
Greg Crain: 613-268-2830    Morley Wark 613-278-0477 
Jim England: 613-279-2946  Colin Hiley: 613-259-2903 
Brandon Crain: 613- 264-5846  Jim England: 613-279-2946   
Paul Wark: 613-278-0477   Brad MacDonald: 613-922-0859 
Lloyd McDonald: 905-439-9545  Brandon Crain: 264-5846   
Cory Manion:  289-927-2160    
Kirk Cannon: 613- 278-0772  Events: Vivian Whelan, Morgan Wark 
Clarence Gemmill: 613-256-5030         Donna Gemmill, Lorie Ryder 
Don Rodger: 613: 
Colin Hiley: 613-259-2903 
Ron Gilchrist: 613-278-1020 
 
 If you would like regular email notices of events please advise Lyle of your email 
address. junelyle@ripnet.com 
   
Snow Road Snowmobile Club executive and volunteers would like to thank their 
many loyal supporters who enjoyed our breakfasts and canteen offerings during the 
past season.  Once again we’ll be continuing with our hearty breakfasts, serving the 
“works” every second Saturday morning.  These breakfasts are our main fundraiser, 
assisting us to pay the expenses for the clubhouse. The canteen will be open on the 
honour system again this year during snowmobile season. Hope to see you at our 
clubhouse throughout the winter and feel free to contact us anytime! 
 
Local businesses are welcome to sponsor a breakfast (minimum $100) and provide 
a sign with the advertisement they would like posted.  These signs are displayed in 
the clubhouse for the duration of the breakfast and are later installed on the large 
storage trailer located in the clubhouse yard. 
 
 

mailto:rmwark@storm.ca
mailto:morganwark@gmail.com
mailto:junelyle@ripnet.com
mailto:stpierre-sue@outlook.com
mailto:gkcrain@gmail.ca
mailto:junelyle@ripnet.com
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The clubhouse is a great starting point for your snowmobile tour, a warm place to 
change your clothing and a large parking area available for your truck and trailer. 
 

All of our events are held at the Clubhouse. We welcome your ideas, suggestions 
and help. Thank you to our snowmobiling public as well as the local community 

members for your outstanding support. Thanks to everyone who organized, helped 
and participated in any and all events, our volunteers are the backbone of our club.  

We greatly appreciate your support. 
 

Special Thanks to Hugh Colton & Town & Country Chrysler, Lake 88 and all our local 
newspapers for a Great Job Advertising our Events 

 
SRSC GENERAL MEETINGS 7:00 PM 

 October 16/15   November 20/15 
 January 22/15   February 12/15 
 April 08/15     
 May 06/15 Annual General Meeting  - Election of Officers 
 September 09/16    

 

SRSC 2013/14 Breakfast/Events Schedule 
 

 October 03/15  Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 October 17/15  Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 October 24/15  Harvest Supper 4:30 – 6:30 pm 
 October 31/15  Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 November 14/15  Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 November 22/15  Snowmobile Driver Training 9 am 
 November 28/15  Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 December 05/15  Christmas Shopping Event 10 am – 2 pm 
 December 19/15  Christmas Dinner & Social Entertainment – 6 pm 
 January 09/16  Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 January 16/16  Dinner 5:30 pm – Chinese Auction 7 pm 
 January 23/16  Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 February 06/16  Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 February 20/16  Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 February 27/16  Ride For Dad – Registration 8 – 10 am 
 March 05/16   Breakfast 8 -11 am 
 March 19/16   Breakfast 8 -11 am 
 April 02/16   Alzheimer Breakfast 8 – 11 am 
 April 16/16   Relay For Life Breakfast 8 -11 am 
 April 30/16   Melanoma Breakfast 8 -11 am 
 June 25/16   Canada Day Breakfast, Bake & yard Sale 8 -11am 
 
Your continued support is greatly appreciated - Thanks to everyone. Watch 
local newspapers, website, face book & listen to Lake 88 for event updates. 
  

              Everyone Welcome 


